
The meeting last night went just as always. The Developers had the floor for 55 minutes. Then ZBA 

members were allowed to ask questions. When it came time for public comment we were informed that 
the time would be limited and we would be limited to three minutes. We were also reminded that we had 

two options for the ZBA. First accept the proposal with conditions placed; Second deny the proposal 
which would send the developers back to the state and they could get the ability to go forward with their 

monstrous development. Most of the meeting was about traffic and parking. All the information about the 

traffic and parking was based on presumptions and not definitive. The traffic and parking information was 
also compared to other locations that we had no knowledge of for comparisons. It would have been 

helpful if residents abutting these other locations had any input to their conditions. A poorly run meeting 
wasting everyone's time.  
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